
ELLE Workshop on Numerical
Modelling of Microstructures

A Workshop on Numerical Modelling of Microstructures will be held

22-24 June, 2010
at the

Institute for Geosciences, Eberhard Karls University Tübingen, Germany
organised by

Paul Bons, Jens Roessiger & Enrique Gomez-Rivas

Preliminary programme:
21 June Arrival in Tübingen

22 June Recent advances in and applications of the ELLE code

23 June New developments and discussion of future plans
24 June Open programming session

25 June Depending on demand, Jens Roessiger will organise a field trip to the Black

Forest or the Schwabian Alb

As always, the workshop will have an informal format, with plenty of room for discussion.
Those interested in perhaps joining the "ELLE community" are most welcome. The

number of attendees is limited to about 25 persons.

A registration fee has not yet been determined. Only a modest fee will be charged to

provide coffee, tea, lunch, etc.

Expressions of interest should be sent - before April 1 - to

• Jens Roessiger - jens.roessiger@uni-tuebingen.de

Please inform us if you would like to present a talk or bring a poster. Jens and Enrique

can help you with booking accommodation.

More information will appear soon on: http://www.materialsknowledge.org/elle/

The workshop will be held in the historical university town of Tübingen. A trip on the River
Neckar with the typical Tübingen Stocherkähne will certainly be part of the programme.


